
RECOMMENDATION TO THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE  
  

 
FROM:   

Gunner Mitchell, Chair, Business Services & Technology Committee  
  
RECOMMENDATION: 

To approve the renaming of the Business Services & Technology primary Committee name 
to “Business Technology and Communications” 
  

BACKGROUND: 
As the communications workgroup is an important component to the BS&T committee, it 
has been recommended that we include communications in the Primary Committee name and 
change the communications workgroup to the Member Communications Committee, which will 
be formed yearly and report to the Primary Committee.  The Primary Committee name 
change requires Executive Committee and Board of Directors approval, however the change 
to the Member Communications Committee, does not.  The Member Communications Committee 
and its objectives will be included in the annual Primary Committee Business Plan. Including 
Communications in our committee name serves to more accurately describe the committee’s 
purpose. 

  
BUDGET IMPACT: 

None  
  
MOTION:  

TO APPROVE CHANGING THE NAME OF THE BUSINESS SERVICES AND 
TECHNOLOGY COMMITTEE TO “BUSINESS TECHNOLOGY AND 
COMMUNICATIONS”.   

  
FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:   

Dan Pemberton 623-229-1930 danpemberton@aaronline.com 
OR 

Gunnar Mitchell 928-208-9547 gunnerjmitchell@gmail.com  
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